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To whom it may concern re: Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016,

The Private Member's Bill as introduced by Mr Rob Pyne MP on the 17th of August 2016 needs to be opposed.
 It places no value on the life of an unborn human baby and provides no safeguards or counselling for
 mother's who are considering a decision that will impact upon them for the rest of their lives. It
 also imposes limits on freedom of speech for members of the community who do not support the view of
 those put forward by Mr Pyne while providing no legal reason for those performing abortions to adhere to
 the guidelines as 'failure by a doctor to comply with this section does not constitute an offence'. I urge you
 again to oppose this bill.

Yours sincerely, 
Breanna Johnson
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